SAS

SAS reconnects with Greenland: First flight
to Nuuk takes off

Today, Scandinavian Airlines launches its new direct route from Copenhagen to Nuuk, re-
establishing a connection that was last flown more than two decades ago. The new service
strengthens ties between Greenland and the world, while reinforcing Copenhagen’s role as
the leading international hub for Scandinavia.

Greenland, recently named one of National Geographic’s “Best of the World” destinations for
2025, is quickly emerging as a top choice for travelers seeking immersive, nature-rich
experiences. For SAS, the route adds a unique Arctic destination to its network—offering
customers rare access to one of the world’s most pristine and culturally rich regions.

The launch coincides with the opening of Nuuk’s new international airport and is part of SAS’
broader strategy to build meaningful, long-term connectivity across the North Atlantic and
beyond. The route will operate three times weekly during the summer season and has been
developed in close coordination with Greenlandic partners, including Air Greenland.

“This route reflects our broader ambition: to be a resilient, adaptable, and collaborative airline
for the future,” says Anko van der Werff, President & CEO of SAS. “Whether traveling for
Sfamily, work, or discovery, our role is to enable purposeful journeys, with respect and
responsibility. And as the most punctual airline in the world, we are proud to bring that
reliability to a route as meaningful as this one.”

As SAS evolves into a future-focused premium airline, Copenhagen’s role as a global hub is
key, enhancing connectivity and supporting mobility, exchange, and growth across Scandinavia
and beyond.

The launch reflects SAS’ ongoing focus on long-term growth and connectivity. Strategic
partnerships, including with SkyTeam and Air France-KLM, have expanded global reach, while
continued investment in customer experience and operational excellence has strengthened SAS’
position.

Flight schedule (local times):

|Departure ||Flight ||Monday ||Wednesday ||Friday |
|CPH-GOH |[SK 1294 {[09:00  [[09:00 112:15 |
IGOH-CPH ||SK1293 [[11:05  [[11:05 114:20 |

For more information, visit www.flysas.com.
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SAS, Scandinavia's leading airline since 1946, operates a global hub at Copenhagen Airport (CPH), complemented
by hubs in Oslo (OSL) and Stockholm (ARN).

Our mission is to connect Scandinavia with the world and the world with Scandinavia. Each year, SAS serves more
than 25 million passengers and transports 60,000 tons of cargo to 135 destinations across Europe, the USA, and
Asia. With a relentless focus on operational excellence, SAS ranks as the most punctual airline in Europe and the
world. Together with a passionate workforce of over 10,000 colleagues, we collaborate with partners and customers
to drive transformative changes in aviation. We are committed to achieving net-zero emissions by 2050, embodying
the visionary spirit of our founders: “To move from the old to what is about to come, is the only tradition worth



keeping.” Innovation and societal progress are at the heart of everything we do.

SAS joined SkyTeam in September 2024, and together with our partner airlines, we offer a wide network worldwide.

For more information, visit our website at www.flysas.com or follow us on social media for the latest updates and
promotions.
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